Council of the European Union
General Secretariat

Brussels, 31 October 2018

WK 13212/2018 INIT

LIMITE

FISC
ECOFIN

WORKING PAPER

This is a paper intended for a specific community of recipients. Handling and
further distribution are under the sole responsibility of community members.

MEETING DOCUMENT
From: General Secretariat of the Council
To: Code of Conduct Group (Business Taxation)
Subject: Expiration of the two-years term of the Chair of the COCG

Delegations will find attached a letter from the Chair of the Code of Conduct Group received by the
GSC. It is being circulated, also in view of the meeting of the COCG on 15 November 2018.
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DIPARTIMENTO DELLE FINANZE

IL DIRETTORE GENERALE DELLE FINANZE

Prot. n.A6A6R /2018
Rome, 24 October 2018

Re: expiration of the two-years term of the Chair of the Code of Conduct Group

Dear Andreas,

please find enclosed a letter addressed to the members of the Code of Conduct Group
on business taxation in relation to the occurrence of the expiration of the two-years term of

the function of Chair of the Code of Conduct Group.

I would kindly ask you to circulate the letter to the members of the Code of Conduct

Group.

Sincerely yours,
Fabnzi chrella

Dr. Andreas STRUB

General Secretariat of the Council of the European Union

Head of Unit ECOMP.2.B - Tax Policy, Export Credits and Regional Policy
Rue de la Loi 175 / Wetstraat 175

1048 Bruxelles/Brussel - Belgium
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DIPARTIMENTO DELLE FINANZE

IL DIRETTORE GENERALE DELLE FINANZE

Prot. n. 46469 /2018
Rome, 24 October 2018

To the members of the Code of Conduct Group on business taxation

Dear Colleagues,

as you know, the two-years term of my current function as Chair of the Code of
Conduct Group on business taxation is expiring.

Taking the responsibility of chairperson of the Group has been an extraordinary
experience. It was a privilege and a pleasure to work with you all and I wish to express my
sincere gratitude for your engagement and active participation.

Your commitment and constructive contribution has allowed the Code of Conduct
Group to achieve remarkable and non-obvious results over the last two years. The work of the
Group will be even more significant in the years to come, taking into account the new tasks
assigned by the Council and the high expectations of the external interested parties.

I regret to inform you that, due to new and demanding institutional commitments, I
will no longer be able to serve as Chair of the Code of Conduct Group after the expiration of
the current two-years term.

I wish you all the best.

FabriztajLapecorella

Dipartimento delle Finanze - Via dei Normanni 5, 00184 Roma
tel. +39.06.93836421; fax +39.06.50171813; e-mail: df.dirgen.segreteria@finanze.it



